
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FAVA One Health Fukuoka Office has been opened 

 
On Tuesday, August 1, 2023, the "Federation of Asian Veterinary Medical Associations 

(FAVA) One Health Fukuoka Office" was opened on the 13th floor of ACROS Fukuoka. 

【Overview of FAVA One Health Fukuoka Office】 

We will collect and share information on the status of activities in Asia and Oceania 

related to one-health in each country, and cooperate in planning programs at conventions 

of FAVA and veterinary associations of FAVA member countries. 

It will be the second international organization in Kyushu since Fukuoka Prefecture 

attracted and opened the Fukuoka headquarters of UN-HABITAT in 1997. We are also 

considering initiatives in cooperation with the Fukuoka headquarters of UN-HABITAT. 

 


